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NOTICE
30 July 2015 

Dear Members and Residents, 

Greetings to All! 

BA Block’s ‘rendezvous’ with Durga Puja has begun, and the ‘smell’ of the principal Bengali 

festival is already in the air.

Come October, our very own BA Block will be transformed with bustle and beauty. For a few days, 

our day-to-day miseries will take the backseat.

This year too we are bracing ourselves up to enjoy every last bit of what is arguably the most 

fabulous festival in Bengali calendar. 

Let’s come together to rediscover the real spirit of Goddess Durga who eternally symbolizes the 

triumph of good over evil, taste the magic of those special days, and celebrate the occasion with 

great gusto and a spirit of what sarbojonin truly signifies. We are confident with participation from 

you all, we will be able to bring that magical feel of chimes and grandeur in the heart of our Block. 

You also know that at the Special General Meeting of the Block Association held on 26 July 

2015, the President and Secretary and Treasurer for the ensuing Durga Puja and Shyama Puja

were unanimously chosen. 

It’s time to take things forward. I, on behalf of the Duga Puja & Shyama Puja Committee 2015,

cordially request all our Members and Residents and their families to attend a meeting on 9

August (Sunday) 2015 at 7:30 pm at ‘Utsarga’, BA-122/1, Salt-Lake City, Sector-I, Kolkata 

700064, to form Sub-Committees, discuss plans, exchange ideas and take a solemn pledge of 

making the Pujas a resounding success. 

It is our collective resolve to make things better and happier.

Wishing you all the happiest of times during the Pujas. 

Thanks and Regards, 

Yours Sincerely, 

Subrata Chakraborty 

Secretary,  

Salt Lake City BA Block Sarbojanin Durga Puja and Shyama Puja 2015 


